
E A S T E R  G I V I N G
First Congregational Church

2023
In celebration of Easter, you are invited to order flowers and/or contribute to one of the


six community organizations that our church supports on an ongoing basis. The flowers


will help decorate our sanctuary for Easter and financial gifts will help raise the spirits of


those in need. Names of gift givers, along with those who they wish to honor or


remember, will be listed in our Easter Sunday bulletins.  

 Flowers $10 each:                         (you may select one or multiple) 

                                                                            Easter Lily                                                $ _________

                                                                            Tulip Plant                                               $_________

                                                                            Hyacinth Plant                                       $_________

                                                                            Daffodil Plant                                         $_________

                                                                  Financial Gifts to:    (you may select one or multiple) 

              Advocates                                               __________ 



              Balance                                                    __________
 

              Family Promise                                     __________ 
 

              Habitat for Humanity                          __________ 
 

              Ozaukee Family Services                  __________ 
 

              The Food Pantry                                   __________                                                         

                                               Total Enclosed  $____________  
 

  Given By:    _________________________________________ 
 

In Memory Of:   _____________________________________
 

   In Honor Of:   _________________________________________     





Please submit payment and form information 

no later than Wednesday, April 5. Thank you!


